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NOTICE FOR PARENT TEACHER MEETING
 
 
October 24, 2022

Respected Parents:
Greetings from SISB.
This is to inform you that on Saturday, 29 October 2022 there will be a Parent-Teachers-Meeting (PTM) from 10am -12pm 
All the Parents are humbly requested to attend the PTM to discuss the academic progress of their children.
Teachers are requested to attend the PTM and to inform this schedule to the respective classes.

Thank you.
Warm regards,
[image: principal sir sign]
Dr. Lt Col Mahmud Ul Alam (Retd)
Principal
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